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T
his is March, the month where it sometimes feels like its

Spring but often feels like it is still Winter.  But February felt

like that…one day I washed windows…outside…a couple of

days later it snowed…eight inches.  I’m confused…so let me remind

you that some of us are pushing the envelope and meeting at Indian

Creek Nursery to plant our well known flower baskets on March 13

and 14.  The lunches will be terrific, with Mark’s and Dario’s serving

up delicious treats. There is still time to get in on the fun…call Millie

Miller, 558-6023…she still may have room on her lists for a few vol-

unteers…and Dan Rock is already making plans for his crews to hang

baskets and begin watering in early May.

Another sign of spring is the early planning that is going on

for “Spring Fling”, the Association’s “Garage Sale Weekend” and

“Dumpster Day”. “Spring Fling”, the Dundee Merchants

Association’s annual street fair, will be held this year on May 16.  The

Merchants’ goal is to “make it fun for families”.  An amateur (back

yard grills, not big rigs) barbecue competition and rides for kids are

already on the agenda with much more in the planning stage.  That

same weekend, May 15, 16, 17, will be the occcasion for “Garage

Sale Weekend”, a time when treasurer hunters from throughout the

city are invited to Dundee/Memorial Park to take your unneeded

treasurers back to their neighborhoods.  We do not have the date for

the third event, fondly known in these parts as “Dumpster Day”, but

we will let you know as soon as the city makes up the schedule.  We

are trying to secure a date in early June…we shall see.  You will be

hearing more from Raquel Ahlvers, Ellen Zinn and Gene Ray about

the garage sale plans and Heike and Adam Langdon will keep you

informed about spring clean up.  But begin making you piles now for

items to be sold, re-cycled or tossed.

The Association meeting on February 9 offered information

that was both interesting and useful. Garry Ruliffson, an Energy

Solutions Specialist with OPPD, presented an informative slide show

and discussion concerning ways to conserve energy, and therefore

money, while heating and cooling older homes. He demonstrated

numerous means and materials with which to accomplish energy sav-

ings.  We also were among the first to meet Captain Keith Harris, the

newly installed Precinct Captain for the Northwest Precinct, who had

been on duty for a full week at that point. Captain Harris summarized

recent violent crimes that have affected the neighborhood and then

went on to warn neighbors about more recent situations. People have

been circulating through the neighborhood, ostensibly to sell maga-

zines or some other item, but occasionally, when not finding anyone

at home, going to a less visible door and breaking in.  Captain Harris’ 
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DMPA  Meeting
March 9th

Dundee Presbyterian Church
53rd & Underwood Ave 

7:00 PM - Social
7:30 Business Meeting

8:00 Program
Topic: Candidate Forum

Mayoral and City Council

candidates will answer ques-

tions. 

(see page 4 for details.)

And much more! 

Bring a friend or two. 

Continued on page 4.

Garage Sale
Weekend

May  15, 16 & 17th

for more info look inside 

or go to 
www.dundee-memorialpark.org

to register!

Spring Fling in

Dundee   

May 16th 

Information inside
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Perhaps you’re new to the neighborhood. Maybe we just haven’t had the 

opportunity to meet. Either way, we’d love to make your acquaintance. And if

you just so happen to be in the market for a new bank, we’d be pleased to

introduce you to our unique

brand of neighborhood 

banking. Served up with free

smiles and a free apple.

howdee

50th and Underwood dundeebanking.com

who wants some friendly 
neighborhood banking?



message, do not open the door if you do not recognize the

person and instead, call 911. As I was writing this

President’s message someone rang our doorbell.  We did not

answer since we did not recognize the person and figured he

would just leave, or, if he attempted to enter, we could con-

tact the police. Momentarily, two squad cars arrived and two

officers questioned the man and a second person who was

calling at another home.  I learned later that five people had

called the police within  twenty minutes and the officers had

staked out the area.  Eventually, upon not being able to show

a city permit to solicit in the area, and having been checked

out via police radio, the two individuals were told to leave

the area and to stop ringing doorbells.

Why do I describe this situation in such detail?

Several news stories were concurrently being presented due

to the approaching anniversary of the slayings at the Hunter

home on North 54th Street.  Reporters asked me to describe

what people in the neighborhood were thinking.  I told them

I didn’t know…how could I know…but I told them I could

talk about what I was thinking.  I said we are all concerned

for our safety because we, like the Hunters, do not know

why this event had happened.  What had caused someone,

on that quiet, early spring afternoon, in one of the safest and

most friendly neighborhoods in Omaha, to slay two individ-

uals, for no apparent reason.  I also said that many of us, due

to this event, had learned to not tolerate strangers ringing our

door bells or moving in a suspicious or mysterious fashion

through the neighborhood.  I went on to say that I and my

neighbors enjoy our neighborhood and, like the Hunters, do

not wish to move.  We will not be intimidated nor frightened

away.  We will do what is necessary to maintain the friend-

liness, beauty, comfort and safety of the place we call home.

We will move on from this event, with troubled souls and

renewed care for our friends and neighbors, to continue to be

involved in activities and events that make this neighbor-

hood one of Omaha’s finest.

CALENDAR ALERT!!!  The agreement with the

sculptor has been signed and construction is underway.  The

sculpture, entitled “Ascension”, to be installed this spring in

the central planter in the Rose Garden in Memorial Park is

to be dedicated on June 6 at 10 am.  You may recall that

DMPA received money from an anonymous donor some

years ago to shepherd the installation of a centerpiece for the

Rose Garden, as a gift to the city.  This piece is the result of

our search.

The next Association meeting will be held on

March 9 in the usual location, the dining room at Dundee

Presbyterian Church.  The social time (coffee, punch and

cookies) begins at 7:00 pm with the formal meeting begin-

ning at 7:30.  The program this month is a Candidate Forum,

in preparation for the primary election for Mayor and City

Council seats which will be held on April 7.  Often, before

previous elections, we have had candidates deliver brief

speeches outlining the salient points of their positions. We

expect a large number of candidates this year and so we are

trying a new format.  Instead of brief, individual statements,

we will have the candidates sit as a panel, to address ques-

tions developed and selected by a moderator, Board member

Anne Camp. We intend to keep the discussion focused on

topics of most concern to the neighborhood.  You will have

an opportunity at the meeting to write your questions on

cards which Anne will then have available to address to the

candidates. Or, if you wish, you may e-mail your questions

to me in advance. As of this writing, I have received positive

responses to invitations to the event from ten candidates;

three for Mayor, two for Council District 1 and five for

District 3.  Portions of Districts 1 and 3 are included in the

Dundee/Memorial Park neighborhood.  I expect this to be an

exciting and well attended meeting.  You’all come.

Bob Welk
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President’s  Message
Continued from front page.

 BBirthdays are sweeter with eCreamery!
We make your child’s party simple for you & special for them 

 with a GGroup Party at the parlor! Call for details. 
 

Personalized Birthday Flavors 
Perfect gifts for all ages: send a custom frozen creation  

to your ice cream or gelato lover!  
Local & National delivery options. 

 

BRRRR! Warm up at eCreamery! 
SPECIAL OFFER: When the temperature is below 20 F at noon,  

it’s BBUY ONE GET ONE FREE ALL DAY! 
 

 And HHomemade Marshmallows are back!  
Perfect with our CCoffee Ice Cream drinks! 

 
eCreamery     50th & Underwood     934.3888 

As
seen in  InStye, 

The Today Show,
The New York Times

& Rachael Ray



DMPA Page 5

T H E   O R T H O D O N T I C   G R O U P P.C.

TIMOTHY J. SHEEHAN, D.D.S., M.S.
PRACTICE LIMITED TO ORTHODONTICS

119 NORTH 51ST STREET, SUITE 400 OMAHA, NEBRASKA 68132  (402) 558-0035
www.theorthodonticgroup.com

Friday, Saturday, Sunday
May 15th, 16th, 17th 

Deadline: Monday, May 4th 
SIGN UP ONLINE:

www.dundee-memorialpark.org

Feel free to contact either;

Raquel Ahlvers
Raquel.ahlvers@cbshome.com
#301-7653

Gene Ray
tarpcloth@vineyardpainters.com
#208-9127

It’s that time again...

Gigantic Gigantic 
Garage SaleGarage Sale

•Official 2009 DMPA Yard Sign
•Flyers of other Advertised Sales
•A Chance to Clean out a Closet
•Make a little money… Make A LOT of MONEY$$$$

•Donate your Money
•Meet your Neighbors
•Combine a Sale w/ your Neighbors

�

Brownell-Talbot Upper School presents

March 26-28, 2009
Swanson Auditorium

    tickets!

From the book 
by Studs Terkel

Adapted by Stephen Schwartz & Nina Faso

         

n AosnawS
6h 2craM

Adapted by Stephe

   

umirotiduA
090, 228-6

!stekcit

n Schwartz & Nina Faso

   



T
he Midtown Neighborhood Alliance met on

February 18th at the Neighborhood Center. The

2009 MNA Annual Meeting will be held on

Wednesday, March 18th at 6:30 pm at the Field Club of

Omaha (36th & Woolworth Ave). This event is open to all

residents and will be an opportunity to see what is hap-

pening in all of the neighborhoods that make up the

Midtown Neighborhood Alliance.  A new President and

Secretary will be elected in March for two year terms.

Jim Farho (Blackstone) will be stepping down as

President and Cynthia Schuck (Gifford Park) will be leav-

ing as Secretary.

The budget for 2009 was approved and the books

have been submitted for the annual audit by an independ-

ent CPA. The results should be presented at the March

meeting. The Re-Tree Midtown Committee has submitted

a grant application to the Kiewit Foundation for $10,000

and additional grant applications will be completed in the

coming weeks for additional funds for this project to

replace trees in Midtown. Four pilot projects, including

52nd Street (Cass to Underwood) in Dundee, have been

submitted as part of the Kiewit grant.  If the grant is

approved, the goal is to have trees in the ground this fall.  

More projects will be completed as funds become avail-

able. Please let me know if you have a block that would

be interested in participating in future plantings.  All trees

must be planted on the right of way.

Finally, the MNA board voted unanimously to

support LB 605 which was introduced by Senator Gwen

Howard. This bill would give neighborhoods a bigger

voice on liquor license applications and address some

problems with the licensing process. MNA will be testi-

fying in favor of the bill at the public hearing in the

Legislature.

Dave Schinzel

DMPA Rep. to 

Midtown Neighborhood Alliance

DMPA Page 6

Midtown Neighborhood Alliance Report



“Der spring is sprung 

Der grass is riz 

I wonder where dem boidies is?”

Those lines of an anonymously written poem have

been stuck in my head since I first read them in junior high.

They come back to me every year as a kind of salute to

spring.   And now that spring has sprung, it’s not only the

time to start cutting the grass that has “riz” but also to

inspect the exterior of your old house.

One of your tasks should be to check for mildew on

the painted parts of your house.  The eaves on my detached

garage are particularly prone to mildew growth because the

garage is located where there isn’t much air movement on

two sides.  

Mildew is a fungal growth that shows up as big

black and/or purple stains.   If you’re not sure whether the

stains are mildew or dirt, spray some household bleach (like

Clorox) on the stain and let it sit for 20 minutes or so.  If the

stain fades, it’s mildew, because bleach has no effect on dirt.

You need to eradicate the mildew not only because

it looks bad, but because–left unchecked –it can lead to

wood rot.  Don’t try to paint over mildew because it will

continue to grow and in a short time come through the paint

layer.  Then removing the mildew will be more difficult.

There are specific products on the market that work

quite well for removing mildew.  You can buy them at any

hardware or home improvement store.  Or you can use

bleach and water.  Add four parts of water per one part of

household bleach.   Apply the bleach and water solution to

the mildewed areas with a scrub brush and let it sit for about

20 minutes and then rinse it off with a garden hose.  When

working with bleach protect yourself and your landscape

plants.  For you, wear a long sleeve shirt and long pants.

Wear rubber gloves and protect your eyes with safety gog-

gles.  For your plants near the area where you are working,

spray them with water before you apply your bleach solu-

tion, and then hose them off again after you’re done.  If the

mildew is particularly tough, try another application with a

stronger bleach solution.

Let the bleached area dry thoroughly (give it a cou-

ple of days) because painting over a damp surface is an invi-

tation for peeling paint or a reoccurrence of mildew or both.

When you paint, latex based paints resist mildew

better than oil based paints, because they contain less of the

materials mildew likes to feed on.  Gloss and semi-gloss

paints also resist mildew better than flat paint.   Many paint

manufacturers offer mildew-resistant paints.   Or you can

add mildewcide to your paint to help retard the return of

mildew.  Mildewcide is available as an inexpensive additive

at any paint store.  If nearby surfaces are still mildewed,

avoid painting on a windy day.  The mildew spores can blow

onto the cleaned surface and start growing again.

I am sorry to say, that even with the proper prep and

mildew-resistant paint, it is impossible to keep exterior sur-

faces completely free of mildew especially on northern

exposures that don’t get much sun.  Over time it will come

back. You can slow down the mildew growth by cutting

back vegetation that restricts open air flow around your

home. Also check gutters and downspouts for leaks or

blockages.

And as you scrub away the mildew it helps to

remember the entire spring poem:

“Der spring is sprung 

Der grass is riz 

I wonder where dem boidies is?

Der little boids is on der wing. 

Ain’t dat absoid? 

Der little wings is on der boid!”

There, now it’s stuck in your head.

Connections

If you have a question, or a subject you’d like addressed in

a future column write to me at:

The Old House Mechanic

5207 Cuming Street, Omaha, NE 68132

e-mail: dbrowers@cox.net For an online archive of previous

articles go to: http://www.dundee-memorialpark.org/  

DMPA Page 7
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Expert healthcare
In our neighborhood

The highly skilled team of doctors and
healthcare professionals at Creighton
Medical Associates Dundee Clinic are
ready to serve you in our new, larger
location at 5002 Underwood Avenue
opening August 18.

Our board certified internal medicine
physicians provide care for patients 
age 16 and older. To schedule an
appointment, call (402) 280-1185
between 8:30 a.m. and 5 p.m.

Most insurance plans accepted.

5002 Underwood Avenue • Omaha, Neb. 68132 • (402) 280-1185

Robert J.
Anderson, MD

Laura A.G.
Armas, MD

Michael H.
Davidian, MD

Andjela T.
Drincic, MD

Devin J. 
Fox, MD

James T. 
Frock, MD

Christopher J.
Huerter, MD

Carolyn C.
Manhart, MD

Shaila M.
Shenai, MD 

Memorial Park Rose Garden Needs Your Help 

O
maha Rose Society can help local businesses organize “team building days,” which encourage businesses and their

employees to “stop and smell the roses.” Garden staff and rosarian volunteers can assist each group to make sure their

day is memorable.

All American Rose Selections (AARS) has placed the rose garden at Memorial Park in the “poor” category for most

areas of evaluation. The severe garden decline is due to budget cutbacks and lack of garden staff to maintain the over 800

roses that comprise a portion of the 253 acre park. Friends of the Memorial Park Rose Garden, Omaha Rose Society has

offered to help the excellent horticulturists of the Omaha Parks. WE need volunteers to help pot and plant the 300 plants and

to help us use almost $19,000 of  in-kind donations to the 2009 spring planting. We welcome the Dundee/Memorial Park

Neighborhood Association to join us. We encourage individuals or families to promise to plant three roses. 

It is a sacred trust to care for the biosphere, the roses that are  struggling, and to honor those that served. Learn to

enjoy the environmentally friendly practices learned by Omaha Rose Society in the  EARTH-KIND® planting process. We

have been planting 2,236 roses in twelve sites throughout the metro since 2007. Join us in making Memorial Park Renovation.

Contact: Don Swanson 493-5986    Mike and Anita Eckley 291-9651 mjeckley53@cox.net

Plant with a rosarian: bring pruners, gloves and a smile to Memorial Park

April 16: 9-12 (raindate: April 18)

May Means Planting--300 roses

Omaha Rose Society will host its first annual 

Pruning and Planting Party on 

May 5, May 6, May 7, May,8--9-12

Bring pruners, gloves and trowels

Be a good neighbor... 
Please Clean up 
after your dog!!!
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TO ADVERTISE
CALL ELLEN SHURSON

551-6787

WE WELCOME 
THESE NEW MEMBERS
Berkhausen, John & Cristin
Elbert, Mary
Krause, Tony & Crystal
Nosacka, Catherine & David
Paul, Mike & Nancy
Todd, Brent & Shannon
Avies, Drew & Elisa
Gilbert, Dan & Sarah
Jansen, Craig & Chris
Kitzmiller, Mark & Sheila Magnuson
McElderry, Tom & Lois
Rasmussen, Lizzy
Sauvageau, Phil & Emily
Winton, Keith & Lisa
Clark, David & Nancy
Theophilus, Nicole
Herek, Matt & Shelley
Ceterblom, Jerry & Cassia Spohn
Creighton Medical Associates-Dundee
Dundee Merchants Association
Elliott, Aaron
O'Hearn, Colleen
Penke, Paul
The Center For Mindful Living
Kennedy, L.K.
Um, John & Grace

Please ...  Clean Your Sidewalks!
Be a good neighbor and clean all of  your sidewalks. Please pay attention to

the walks you don’t use, but may be used by others. 

There is a city ordinance that walks must be cleared within 24hours after the snow

event has stopped.

Not only is clearing your sidewalks the right thing to do but, it’s the Law! 
If you know an elderly or handicapped neighbor... give them a hand and help clear their sidewalks.

It’s something you can feel really good about.



48th & Cass Streets      Closed Sunday & Monday 
Library Info: 444-5274    ww.omahapubliclibrary.org        Tues & Thurs 10 am - 8 pm  Wed, Fri, Sat 10 am- 6 pm    
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Please register online, in person or by phone (444-

5274). Some activities require a signed parent slip. 

Children Activities: Storytimes

Baby & Me Storytime (Infant up to 24months) - Tuesdays @

10:30am

Toddler Storytime (Ages 2 - 3 1/2) - Wednesdays @ 10:30am

Preschool Storytime (Ages 3 1/2 - 5) - Thursdays @ 1pm

All storytimes include stories, songs, rhymes and age-appropri-

ate activities.  Each storytime will also include tips for parents

and caregivers on how to promote the six characteristics of

early literacy as described in the Every Child Ready to Read @

Your Library program.  

Cat in the Hat Storytime - Thursday, March 5th @ 1pm

Come to the library, listen to a story, make a craft and meet the

Cat in the Hat!  

K-3 Nutrition Storytime - Saturday, March 14th @11am

The Omaha District Dietetic Association will be coming to the

library and giving a storytime.  Learn all about healthy eating

and healthy snacks while enjoying a good story.

Movie Day “Madagascar 2: Escape to Africa” - Friday,

March 20th @ 1pm Enjoy refreshments while watching.

Get BRIGHT Girls Book Club - Wed from 4:30-5:15pm

Read and discuss our current selection while enjoying snacks

and refreshments.  

Homework Hotspot (All Ages) - Tuesdays & Thursdays from

3-6pm

Individual homework help, educational games, and snacks will

be provided by the Afterschool facilitator.  Tutor.com will also

be available during this time for homework help.

Young Adult Activities:
Create an Avatar - Wednesday, March 11th @ 4:30pm

Learn how to create a Simpsons avatar as well as a Yahoo

avatar. Teen Gaming Lock-in (Gr. 6-12) - Fri, March 13th from

6-9pm

Come to the library and hang out with your friends! Enjoy

snacks and refreshments while playing Guitar Hero for Wii, Wii

Sports, and Rock Band for Playstation 2.  A signed parent per-

mission slip is required to participate. Limit of 25 participants.

Register soon!

Get BRIGHT Teen Book Club - Saturday, March 7th &

Saturday, March 28th @ 2pm

Join our YA Golden Sower Book Club! Read Life As We

Knew It by Susan Beth Pfeffer and then join us in a discussion

of the book while enjoying snacks and refreshments.  

Teen Movie Day - Saturday, March 14th @ 3pm

Come to the library and enjoy refreshments while watching

Swing Vote starring Kevin Costner.

Get BRIGHT Lock-in: Sketching - Fri, March 27th 6-9pm

Come to the library, enjoy refreshments, and learn all about

drawing!

TAG: Teen Advisory Group - Saturday, March 28th @ 3pm

Join the Sorensen Teen Advisory Group!  Enjoy snacks and

refreshments while sharing your ideas and see what its all

about!

Adult Activities:
Sorensen Readers Book Club - Saturday, March 7th @ 1pm

Read & discuss Plain Truth by Jodi Picoult.

Under the Dundee Sun Book Club - Tuesday, March 3rd @

4:30pm

Read & discuss The Heart is a Lonely Hunter by Carson

McCullers.

Plains Pages Book Club - Saturday, March 21st @ 1pm

Read & discuss The Other Boleyn Girl by Philippa Gregory.

Computer Classes:

Proquest Newstand Database Training - Tuesday, March

10th @ 6:30pm

Learn how to use this OPL database to search newspapers

around the world, and our own Omaha World Herald for names,

events, and news stories.

Auto Repair & Small Engine Repairs Database Training -

Saturday, March 14th @ 11am

Learn to use this OPL database to find information on old and

new car systems as well as boats, outdoor power equipment

such as lawn mowers, tractors, ATVs and other small engines.

Wilson Omnifile & General Reference Gold Database Training

- Tuesday, March 24th @ 6:30pm

Learn how to use these two OPL databases to search for full

text articles in magazines and journals by subject, publication,

or names of people or events.

A.V. Sorensen Community Center
4808 Cass Street     *    444-5596  

Lots of great activities for adults, children, seniors. Call for information.

The Big Read March 21-May 31.  The book title this year is “The Adventures of Tom Sawyerz” by Mark Twain.  

Watch for programs, book discussions and activites for all ages at the Omaha Public Libraries.

Quality of community matters



Dundee-Memorial Park Association     Membership Form 
Name (s) ______________________________________

Address: _________________________________________   Zipcode ___________

Phone _______________________     E-mail: _____________________________

Multiple year membership discounts : Family  2 year - $20,  Senior 2 year -$10, Business  2 yr $30

Send form (Photo copy acceptable) and checks to

Eli McNichols 5017 1/2 Cass St,  Omaha, NE 68132 

(Please DO NOT send to p.o. box.) 

Advertising Rates: $8 for three lines plus $2 for each addi-

tional line. $14 for a three line ad run for two consecutive

months. 25 characters per line, count all spaces & punctuation.

Submissions will be edited to fit contracted space. Send check

to Shurson Publishing, P.O. Box 31485, 68131. 

Call 551-6787. 

Denny’s Handyman Service

Carpet Restretch & Repair

Painting & Home Repairs 

397-4223 Area References 

DUNDEE CLASSIFIED /WANT ADS 

Annual 

Membership

Dues: 

Family $12

Senior $6

Business $20

Multiple year 

discounts available

____  I would like to learn about volunteer opportunities

The New Superberry

Buy direct: Aroniaberries

See friends & neighbors 

health testimonials at

www.superberries.com

Call & mention ad for huge

discount 934-7112.

Reserve this spot 

for next month

For pennies per household.

Call  551-6787

MARY DUNBAR
Multi-Million Dollar Club

Residential Buyers & Sellers
Call 556-9388 or 498-8300

PLEASE CHECK YOUR
MAILING LABEL

Please renew before your membership lapses.
Multi-year memberships are available. 

VineyardPainters.com

Preparation Spells 

A Pro Painter

Dundee Resident 

References Available

402.208.9127

Good Neighbors
Make 

Great
Neighborhoods

Yes, you may list my name in the newsletter as a   ____new member ____ renewal.



The UPS Store
Beverly Hills Plaza

7914 W. Dodge Rd.    397-0100

Your Pack and Ship Experts

Plus : Packing & Moving Supplies, 

Mailbox, Fax and Freight Service 

Jack Kubat, Owner since 1991. Dundee resident.

SM

Shurson Publishing
P.O. Box 31485
Omaha, NE 68131

To avoid delay... Please send all membership renewals to address on membership form, on the other side of this
page.     Please. DO NOT send membership forms to P. O. Box 

PRST STD
US POSTAGE 

PAID 
Omaha, NE 
Permit 1638

ATTENTION!!! 
FIRST TIME HOMEBUYERS

ASK ABOUT  
THE $8,000 TAX CREDIT
& HOW YOU QUALIFY?

The Ahlvers Group 
Jerry & Hedy Ahlvers 

402-677-3020
““ Working Together For You” 

Email: jha@realtor.com
Web:jerryhedyahlvers.cbshome.com

“Located in Popular Dundee Location” 

5008 Cass
$164,900

Location-Location 
Walk to Schools 

5 Bedroom 
2 Car Garage 

New Paint

“Country Club Tudor” 

5430 Decatur
$245,000

Picture Perfect 
Inside & Out 
3 Brs/2 Baths 

Hardwood Floors 
Fireplace


